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Watts Remy

From: daize@frontiernet.net
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:31 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill SB 926

Chair Dembrow and members of the Committee - Please do the right thing and support bill SB 926. Aerial 
spraying of herbicides has no place in Oregon. Do we not care about its affects on groundwater, drinking 
water, wildlife or humans ? There is a good reason that aerial spraying of herbicides on Federal lands was 
curtailed decades ago. Why is it still allowed on  state and private lands in Oregon other than the desire to 
make more money in a way that endangers a healthy environment. 
                                   Thanks - Dave Maize - Cave Junction, Oregon 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
 


